
Excused From Drill and Retreat.

New Shipment
OF

Walk-Over
Shoes

Including the 
DARK TAN 

and
MAHOGANY
BROWNS

A. M. Waldrop & Co
"The Clothers”

Animal Husbandry Students.
Sections 100 and 133, Animal 

Husbandry, will report in No. 4 
uniform, Tuesday at 10:00 a. m.

All those wishing to take Ex- 
tention and Demonstration (Ag. 
Ed 404) and can not get it ar­
ranged for 11:00 on Mondays, 
Wednesdays and Fridays will 
please leave their names and va­
cant hours at 312 Main Building.

Sophomores and ’19 men are 
minded that they are expected 
to pay 25 cents each on the Soph 
omore Longhorn Plate. Please 
pay up immediately to your com­
pany collector.

If-ther fellow who has my biol 
ogy dissecting set will return it, 
I will appreciate it. — S. W. 
Harvin, 24 Leggett.

The following named cadets, 
members of the baseball squad, 
are excused from drill and re­
treat:

STAFF AND NONCOMMIS 
SIGNED STAFF:

Brailsford, T. R.
Priester, L. E.
Rigney, E. A.

COMPANY “C” FIRST:
Davis, T. J.

COMPANY “D” FIRST: 
Moore, D. S.
Munch, C. A.

COMPANY “F” FIRST: 
Coleman, W. L.
Hamner, E J.

COMPANY “L” FIRST: 
Powers, G. A.

company “a” second:
Burnes, D. B 
SmithrA L.

The following are excused from 
drill and retreat until February 
8, 1917.:

BAND:
Cocrehan, G. C.

COMPANY “A” FIRST:
Sprague, C. T.

COMPANY “D” FIRST:
Ellis, J F.

COMPANY “G” SECOND: 
Fabian, C. M.

COMPANY “H” SECOND:
G raham, M. C.

C H. MULLER, 
Commandant

Sophomore Zoology.
Tuesday and Wednesday lab. 

tections of Biol. 201 will meet 
this week as usual.


